Town of Franklin Conservation Commission
NOTIFICATION TO ABUTTERS

Under the Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act
And
The Franklin Wetlands Protection Bylaw

In accordance with the second paragraph of Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 131,
Section 40, you are hereby notified of the following proposed project:

WALL STREET DEVELOPMENT CORP. has filed a Notice of Intent with the Franklin
Conservation Commission for the CONSTRUCTION OF AN ACCESS DRIVE,
INCLUDING THE INSTALLATION OF UTILITIES AND SITE GRADING, OFF
PROSPECT STREET (Assessor Map 308, Parcel 084), under the Wetlands
Protection Act (M.G.L c.131 §40).

Copies of the Notice of Intent may be examined during regular office hours at:
Wall Street development corp., Two Warthin Circle, Norwood, MA 02062
617-922-8700

Copies may also be examined by contacting the Franklin Conservation Department
located at 355 East Central Street, Franklin, MA, (508) 520-4929.

Notice of the public hearing including the date, time, and place will be published at least
five (5) days in advance in the Milford Daily News.

Notice of the public hearing including the date, time, and place will be posted in the
Franklin Town Hall at least forty-eight (48) hours in advance of the public hearing.

The public hearing will be held on Thursday, April 18, 2024, at 7:00 pm at the Town
Council Chambers, located on the Second Floor of the Municipal Building on 355 East
Central Street. The meeting is also available via Zoom, and can be accessed through
the Conservation Commission agenda for that night, which will be posted on the Town's
website 48 hours prior to the meeting. Please call the Conservation Department at (508)
520-4929 if you have any questions.

You may also contact the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection,
Central Regional Office, Worcester, MA at (508) 792-7650.
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